Dear students,
I am posting an announcement to inform you that the results have been published for English language 2 course, English language 2 course and English in Sports course. 
I had not been given any official papers in regards to English language 1 course but I shall look into the matter tomorrow at the college.
Please do come in person or ask your colleagues to bring your grade-books so that we can sign in the grades and the points. I am at the college on Tuesday at 8:00 in office 24 0r 28. See you tomorrow June 29th at 8.00 in the morning until 8.45 in office 24 or 28.
Please click here to view the results.
https://drive.google.com/drive/folders/1BLF0ztkoGU5XKzaKKvX14sDBKThdMYPB?usp=sharing

Kind regards and congratulations!
Mr. Medic, D.Sc.
